
From: PSC Executive Director
To:
Subject: 2020-00272
Date: Wednesday, October 6, 2021 11:53:00 AM

Thank you for your comments on the application of Flat Run Solar, LLC. Your comments in
the above‐referenced matter have been received and will be placed into the case file for the
Commission’s consideration. Please cite the case number in this matter, 2020-00272, in any
further correspondence. The documents in this case are available at View Case Filings for:
2020-00272 (ky.gov).
 
Thank you for your interest in this matter.
 

From: PSC Public Information Officer <PSC.Info@ky.gov> 
Sent: Wednesday, October 6, 2021 11:13 AM
To: PSC Executive Director <PSCED@ky.gov>
Subject: 2020-00272
 

From: Joshua Higgins  
Sent: Friday, October 1, 2021 12:23 PM
To: PSC Public Information Officer <PSC.Info@ky.gov>
Subject: Solar Generation Station Siting
 
Dear Sir/Ma'am:
 
In response to a recent article regarding a solar generation station to be built on 450 acres of
farmland in Taylor County, please relay to the Electric Generation & Transmission Siting Board
that it is not wise to convert farmland for these purposes.  It makes much more sense to
repurpose abandoned industrial and commercial sites, bring jobs to Eastern Kentucky by
building on old strip-mine sites, or perhaps building on a South-facing slope too steep for
agriculture.  Clearly, though, a "solar farm" is not fit for prime farmland.
 
Thank you for considering these comments.
 
Sincerely,
 
Joshua J. Higgins
269 Beech Hill Rd.
Manchester, KY 40962



 *Denotes Served by Email                                         Service List for Case 2020-00272

*Blanche C Minor
Resident Representative
9392 Liberty Rd.
Mannsville, KENTUCKY  42758

*Flat Run Solar, LLC
400 W. Main St., Suite 503
Durham, NORTH CAROLINA  27701

*Gregory T Dutton
Frost  Brown Todd, LLC
400 West Market Street
32nd Floor
Louisville, KENTUCKY  40202-3363

*Barry T Smith
Taylor County Judge Executive
203 N. Court Street Suite 4
Campbellsville, KENTUCKY  42718




